
 

April 23rd, 2025 
 
Tim Begely 
City of Crossville 
392 North Main Street 
Crossville, TN 38555 
 
Re:  Crossville Rec and Aquatics Center 
 
Subject: Livingston Road Closure 
 
 
Dear Tim: 
 
Per the City of Crossville’s request, this is American Constructors, Inc formal request for the road 
closure of Livingston Road.  The request is required to complete the rerouting of Livingston Road 
for the City of Crossville Recreation and Aquatics Center.  The road closure’s anticipated duration 
is Nine (9) months, starting May 14th, 2025 ending January 14th, 2026.  Upon completion of the 
closure, Livingston road will reopen with TDOT approved binder. Final top coat of the paving will 
be completed once all heavy construction traffic is completed. 
 
 

 
 

Please reach out with any questions regarding the closure.   
 
 
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
American Constructors, Inc. 

 
Chad A Crow 
Senior Project Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Kim Chamberlin, Kevin Chamberlin, Brad Hall, Daniel Diaz 


